
37th Annual

Friday, March 15, 2024

Cocktails 6pm  •  Dinner 7pm
Spartan Manor  

6121 Massachusetts Avenue 
New Port Richey, FL 34653

To benefit  
The Lighthouse for the Visually Impaired and Blind, Inc.

Nominations 

Now Being Accepted!

Due date February 22, 2024

Forms can be obtained at lvib.org or 

CoronationBall@hushmail.com 

Tickets $150.00 per person 
obtained by contacting 

 Chairperson Jamie Mick at 727-642-8041 

or Chascoballticket@gmail.com 

Go to: LVIB.org

Sponsorship Opportunities are 
also available by contacting 

Chascoballsponsorships@gmail.com 
or 727-642-8041

The Musunuru
Family

Presenting  
Sponsor

A COPY OF THE LIGHTHOUSE’S OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION 
MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE FLORIDA DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING 

TOLL-FREE 1-800-435-7352. LIGHTHOUSE FOR THE VISUALLY IMPAIRED AND BLIND, INC. IS 
REGISTERED UNDER CH662. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR 

RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE.

The Cinderella & Prince Charming Project, presented by Marjorie’s 
Hope, provides new and gently used formal attire for Pasco 
County high school students who are attending this year’s prom. 
With your small acts of  kindness to this project, Marjorie’s Hope 
will be able to help so many students this year. For donation dates 
& times, call Nicole at 407-443-8089 & Debi at 727-776-5458, or 
bring your gently used gowns and suits to the Chasco Coronation 
Ball or  the Lighthouse at 9130 Ridge Road in New Port Richey.


